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20th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Bass Hill Public School has been advised that a student of the school community has 
recently contracted Slapped Cheek (Fifth Disease). Students and staff may have had contact 
with a person who was            infectious with Slapped Cheek. 

 
More information See website:  https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/fifth-disease 
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please feel free to contact the office on  
02 9644 3431. 
 
Kind Regards  
Amanda Dawoud 
Relieving Principal  
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